Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal

Steve Maloney Assistant Principal

March 31, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students:

Congratulations to the parents and guardians of our 8th grade students who will be promoted to high school in just a few short months. I am happy to inform you that we have reserved the Triton football field on Monday, June 14, 2021 for this event to take place. While we are still working on some details such as the time and number of tickets per child, we do have to order promotion gowns soon to make sure we receive them on time. The cost of the gowns will be \$20.00. Please send in cash or a check made out to Mary E. Volz School no later than April 16th, 2021 to ensure your child has a gown. If you do not want your child to participate in the 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony, please email Mrs. Marker at mainter@runnemedeschools.org. If you are the parent or guardian of a fully remote student or not in school at this time due to quarantine, you will be getting an email from the Volz office staff asking for your child's height and weight. Please communicate your child's height and weight, and send in your payment by April 16th, 2021, again to ensure your child receives a gown. As we continue to gather information, we will be sure to update families. Please be aware that all information we provide is subject to change in accordance to local and state health guidelines.

Thank you,

Steve Pili Principal